
HOLY NAME  
C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

4 0 8  W I L L O W  S T .  Ö  C O F F E Y V I L L E ,  K A N S A S  6 7 3 3 7 

R E C T O R Y  
 Father Chad Arnold ............................ Pastor 

 Fr. Chad e-mail . frchadarnold@gmail.com 

 Diana Howard .................... Parish Secretary 

 Diana e-mail ..... d.howard878@gmail.com 

 Phone ................................... (620) 251-0475 

 Website  www.holynamecoffeyville.org 
 

H O L Y  N A M E  SC H O O L :   
PR E S C H O O L -  G R A D E  6  
 Lisa Payne ......................................... Principal 
 Phone ............................................... 251-0480 
 Website wwwholynamecoffeyville.org/school.
  
 

M I N I S T R I E S  
 Altar Society, Mary Schaplowsky  251-2891 

 Vice President: Jessie Abudu 251-1639 

 Knights of Columbus,  

 Paul Benning 620-688-1723 

   Stewardship, Jerilyn Knox 918-798-4336 

 Director of Religious Education, 

 Sister Janelle A. Brittain 251-0475 

  Cell: 316-200-2266 

 Sisters of St. Joseph Convent  251-1511 

 Religious Articles, Rene Decker      870-1078                

 CYM, Jamie Armstrong 620-870-8385

  

 Hispanic Ministry, Mary Schlecht    251-6501 

    Music Ministry, Sandy Benning 

                                              620-688-1722 

 Prayer Chain, Rita Rinkenbaugh      251-4045 
 

M A S S SC H E D U L E  
 Weekend  Saturday 5:30 pm;  
  Sunday 8:00 & 10:00 am 
 Weekday      Tuesday 6:30 pm;  
                     Wednesday-Friday 8:15am;  
 1st Friday     Mass with Benediction following 

 

 

I N T E R E S T E D I N  T H E  F A I T H  

Inquiry Classes call  
Fr. Chad Arnold at 620-251-0475 or 
Sr. Janelle Brittain at 620-251-1511 
 
 

Bulletin Deadline:  

Bulletin Notices must be submitted in writing 
or e-mailed no later than Tuesday noon. 

SA C R A M E N T S 
 Confessions: Sat. 4:00-5:00 pm,  

 Weekdays 15 minutes before Mass 

 Infant Baptism: Parents are required to visit with  

Fr. Chad Arnold prior to the baptism. Please contact the  

rectory to set up an appointment. 

 Matrimony: Prospective bride or groom must be a registered 

member of Holy Name Parish. Arrangements must be made at  

least six months in advance. 

Welcome to the Parish Community of 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time , February 5, 2017     

http://holynamecoffeyville.org/school


 

 
 
 
 
 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ Φ 

 ΧȡΥΡ  ÐÍ  ɖ 4ÁÒÒÅÌÌ $ÁÖÉÓ            

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ Χ       

       ΪȡΡΡ ÁÍ    (ÏÌÙ .ÁÍÅ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ &ÁÍÉÌÙ 

     ΣΡȡΡΡ ÁÍ    ɖ $ÁÎÉÅÌ $ÉÁÃ            

4ÕÅÓÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ Ω 

 ΨȡΥΡ ÐÍ   ɖ .Ï -ÁÓÓ  

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ Ϊ 

       ΪȡΣΧ ÁÍ    ɖ .Ï -ÁÓÓ 

4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ Ϋ  

       ΪȡΣΧ ÁÍ    ɖ .Ï -ÁÓÓ  

&ÒÉÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ΣΡ 

      ΪȡΣΧ ÁÍ     ɖ .Ï -ÁÓÓ  

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ΣΣ 

      ΧȡΥΡ ÐÍ    ɖ &ÒÁÎË %ÒÎÚÅÎ    

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ &ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙ ΣΤ  

 ΪȡΡΡ ÁÍ   (ÏÌÙ .ÁÍÅ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ &ÁÍÉÌÙ 

     ΣΡȡΡΡ ÁÍ   ɖ *ÁÍÅÓ 6Ȣ 3ÃÏÔÔ    
 

ST E W A R D S H I P  O F  T R E A S U R E 

J a n u a r y  2 9 ,  2 0 1 7 
Weekly Average Needed .................................. $10,585.00 

Your Gifts to God .................................................... $7585.17 

Gifts from Children ....................................................... $36.09 

 Please remember Holy Name Church  
and School in your Will. 

 

 )Î ÔÈÅ ПÉÒÓÔ ÒÅÁÄÉÎÇȟ )ÓÁÉÁÈ ÕÒÇÅÓ ÕÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÎÁÍÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
,ÏÒÄ ÔÏ ÆÅÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÈÕÎÇÒÙȟ ÓÈÅÌÔÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÍÅÌÅÓÓȟ ÁÎÄ 
ÃÌÏÔÈÅ ÔÈÅ ÎÁËÅÄȢ )Æ ×Å ÄÏ ÓÏȟ ÈÅ ÁÓÓÕÒÅÓ ÕÓȟ ÔÈÅ ,ÏÒÄ 
×ÉÌÌ ÈÅÁÒ ÁÎÄ ÁÎÓ×ÅÒ ÏÕÒ ÃÒÉÅÓ ÆÏÒ ÈÅÌÐ ÉÎ ÔÉÍÅ ÏÆ ÎÅÅÄȢ  

Please pray for the repose of the  
soul of Stella Reese a member  
of our parish.  

 
 

Readings for the Week of February 5, 2017 
Sunday: Is 58:7-10/Ps 112:4-9/1 Cor 2:1-5/Mt 5:13-16 
Monday: Gn 1:1-19/Ps 104:1-2a, 5-6, 10, 12, 24, 35c/ 
 Mk 6:53-56 
Tuesday: Gn 1:20--2:4a/Ps 8:4-9/Mk 7:1-13 
Wednesday: Gn 2:4b-9, 15-17/Ps 104:1-2a, 27-28,   
 29bc-30/Mk 7:14-23 
Thursday: Gn 2:18-25/Ps 128:1-5/Mk 7:24-30 
Friday: Gn 3:1-8/Ps 32:1-2, 5-7/Mk 7:31-37 

Saturday: Gn 3:9-24/Ps 90:2-4abc, 5-6, 12-13/Mk 8:1-10 

 Las lecturas de la semana del 5 de febrero de 2017 
Domingo: Is 58, 7-10/Sal 112, 4-9/1 Cor 2, 1-5/            
 Mt 5, 13-16 
Lunes: Gn 1, 1-19/Sal 104, 1-2. 5-6. 10. 12. 24. 35 /     
 Mc 6, 53-56 
Martes: Gn 1, 20--2, 4/Sal 8, 4-9/Mc 7, 1-13 
Miércoles: Gn 2, 4-9. 15-17/Sal 104, 1-2. 27-28. 29-30/
 Mc 7, 14-23 
Jueves: Gn 2, 18-25/Sal 128, 1-5/Mc 7, 24-30 
Viernes: Gn 3, 1-8/Sal 32, 1-2. 5-7/Mc 7, 31-37 

Sábado: Gn 3, 9-24/Sal 90, 2-4. 5-6. 12-13/Mc 8, 1-10  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top Shelf Theology Young Adult Group  
will be getting together for dinner and drinks with  
Father Chad on Thursday, February 16, at 7:30 at Dirty's 
Tavern in downtown Coffeyville.  See you there!  Cheers!  

     Please Pray For: 

  Dawson Drum,  Karolyn Morris,  
Bill Keene, Patty Moses, Diana Eubanks,                                                                                                    
Anita Mangan, Pamela Mangan,  
Al Morrey, Marilyn Reese,  John Koscelny, 
Joyce Lee, Brooks Ditmore, Jimmy Allen, Laurie Wilson,  
Tracy Mayfield, Grace Wawrzynaik, Cooper Sprague,  
Declan Sprague, Mary Kay Jontra, Sharon Muller,  
Julie Fischer Filby, Charli Drum, Charles òSunnyó  
Loeffelholz and all others of our parish who are sick or 
who are in need of our prayers.   

A D V E R T I S E R O F T H E WE E K 

F o r d- W u l f - B r u n s 

C h a p e l 

T o l l i e  H a y m a k e r ,  J o h n  K e a t h 

R i c h a r d  H a n k s 

6 2 0 - 2 5 1 - 3 1 0 0   

2 4 0 5  W o o d l a n d  A v e . ,  C o f f e y v i l l e ,  K S   

W w w . f o r d w u l f b r u n s f u n e r a l h o m e . c o m 
 

Please support our advertisers 
Without them this bulletin would not be possible! 



Prolife Crib 
Knights of Columbus will place a crib in the back of church. 

In celebration of Prolife. The crib will be up  February12           

Please place your items in the crib. 

 

òStewarding our Gifts:  
Go in peace glorifying the Lord by your life.ó 

 

You are the light of the world! As a disciple of Jesus Christ, 

who is the true and original source of light in the world, 

YOU have been given the awesome task of carrying His 

light to the darkest corners of the Earth.  Fortunately, you 

do not have to work alone; we have all been called to act 

as stewards of Godõs lighté sharing it with the hungry, the 

oppressed, and the homelessé allowing it to reveal the 

truth to those living in ignorance and sin. òThen your light 

shall break forth like the dawn, and your wound shall be 

quickly healed.ó  Isaiah tells us that by doing Godõs work, 

our truest purpose can be attained, and our pain (perhaps 

from sin?) can be relieved.   The light of God within us all 

draws others into His love.  Much like a city set on top of a 

hill, the light cannot ð and SHOULD not ð be concealed.  

The Church and its people are meant to act as a beacon, so 

let that light shine!! 

 

Basketball Free Throw 

Knight of Columbus will have a 
District Basketball Free Throw 
Sunday, February 12th from  
12 ð2 pm in the gym for more 
information call Paul Benning 
688-1723 
 
Lost and Found 
The Church has a small lost and found basket between the 
confessional and the religious goods.  If you have left 
something behind, please check there. 
 
Medical Equipment: 
wheelchairs, walkers, and bedside commodes.  If in need of 
any of these call the rectory and see what is available.  If 
they answer your needs they can be borrowed for short or 
long term. 

 
 

Altar Society New: 

If you have not decided to go to a Yoga Class. Let the 

class come to you! This month at Altar Society Nancy 

Burrows, Yoga Instructor from Circle 1 will be our  

Program òChair Yogaó for people who do not want to 

get on the mat. She will be giving you a program 

about the health benefits of practicing gentle yoga. 

How it helps to keep blood sugar levels steady.  Yoga 

also reduces the effects of oxidized stress and can help 

you drop a bit of weight. We will also be talking 

about the effect yoga has on the heart in honor of  

National Heart Association month. Good information 

will be passed out, you will be glad you came. Please 

join us for our general meeting on  

Thursday, February 9th, at 6:00 pm  

MH. Improving Womenõs Health 
 

St. Francis Circle 3: 
Our next  meeting will be  
Tuesday, February 21st at NOON  
for a covered dish lunch.  Hope to see you!! 

 
Holy Name Catholic Schools News 

A Community of Faith, Knowledge and Service 
Now that our celebration of National Catholic Schools Week 
is over, Fr. Chad, Mrs. Payne, faculty, staff, and students 
wish to thank the families, parishioners and friends who 
helped make our week special. We appreciate the time you 
spent learning about the community of faith, knowledge and 
service that Holy Name Catholic School provides for our 
students and parish.  
Science Fair on February 21, 2017 in the school gym.   At 
12:30 PM everyone is invited to listen to the 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 
5th and 6th grade students give an oral presentation on their 
science project.  Join us again at 7:00 PM when the students 
will be on hand to explain their science projects, which will 
be on display.  They have worked really hard on this project 
so please come support their efforts and see what a  
wonderful job they have done. 

 Tape Father Chad to the Gym Wall: The Leadership  

Council will be selling tape to tape Fr. Chad to the gym wall 
on Thursday, February 23, 2017. Students will sell the tape 
beginning Monday, February 6 - Friday, February 17, 
2017 at 7:30 AM in the gym. The tape will be $1.00 per 
foot. Money earned from this project will benefit the Drexel 
Fund. This is one of our Walking in Sisters Shoes activities. If 
you would like to    purchase tape for this activity, please 
call the school office at 251-0480. Everyone in the parish is 
invited to come and see Fr. Chad "taped" to the wall on 
Thursday, February 23, Service Project: School Leadership 
Council will be preparing care packages for those serving in 
the military. If you would like to donate items for this      
project, please contact the school office. Check the school 

website for a list of items that the students will be collecting.  



This Week At Holy Name 
Sunday, February 5 
12:00 to 8:00 pm   Adoration Church 
2:30 pm La Misa en español en la Iglesia 
  St. Andrewõs en Independence 
Monday, February 6 
10:00 am  Quilters MH 
3:00 pm English Class Level 2 Library 
4:00 pm English Class Level 1 Library 
6:00 pm Evening with the Principal Library  
6:45 pm Bible Study The Book of  
  Revelation MH 
Tuesday, February 7 
 No Mass 
3:30 pm Faith & Light Team Meeting Convent 
 7:00 pm RCIA MH 
7:00 pm K of C General Meeting Library 
Wednesday, February 8    
 No Mass  
7:00 pm PSR gym 
Thursday, February 9   
 No Mass  
8:15 am Pray the rosary with HNS for  
  Fr. Chad  
5:30 pm Altar Society Board Meeting JH 
6:00 pm Altar Society General meeting  
  Program Nancy Burrows ;  
  Improving Womenõs Health 
Friday, February 10   
 No Mass 
Sunday, February 12 

12 ð2pm K of C  District Basketball Free Throw gym 

 

Ministry Schedule  February 11 & 12 

Altar  Servers 

Saturday 5:30 pm N. Lumley, W. Ditmore, B. Folk 

Sunday          8:00 am D. & D. Alonzo, J. Jose   

                   10:00 am H. Herkelman, L. Hodges, 

    L. Hoggatt                                              

     Extraordinary Minister    

Saturday 5:30 pm P. Reese, S. McFall, N. Burrows  

Sunday 8:00 am  T. Downing, J. Wishall, J. Percival  

                  10:00 am T. Fisher, Sr. Janelle,  

     S. Rinkenbaugh  

 Lector/Rosary Leader 

Saturday 5:30 pm Mackey Ditmore   

Sunday 8:00 am Elissa Lopez  

                  10:00 am  Michaela Gilfillan 

Offertory                         

Saturday  5:30 pm Alan Burrows Family  

Sunday 8:00 am Matthew Vesey Family     

                  10:00 am Gary Schaplowsky Family 

Greeters/Ushers for the month of February 

5:30 pm      R. Banowetz, P. Benning, C. Jackson,  

                  P. Santagata    

8:00 am      R. & F. George, J. Wishall, J. Woody    

10:00 am   M. & C. Ewy, J. Herkelman, T. Roberts  

 

 Volunteers are so important. 
Quilters who are they? Who does all this work  
behind the scenes that we see in the quilts at  
Fall Festival.  Every Monday, though numbers may 
vary, you can find them at work in Marian Hall.  The 
quilt tops are donated.  But then they need to put 
the backing and the edging and stitch the pattern 
with those tiny delicate stitches. Sizes vary from king 
to baby quilts.  New quilters are welcome.  They will 
even have 
starter 
quilts for 
those 
wanting to 
learn.   
 Margaret 
Lochner 
began 
quilting in 
1986 and 
Vicki  
Hartzell,   
      

Glenna Muller & Patty Marquette in1992.Several 
have worked since then.  The most recent beginners 

are Jesse Abudu and  Linda Lynn. They have a 
scrapbook that is most interesting that has been kept 
for years.  You should stop by and see it sometime. 
Patty Marquette will 
be missed her smile, 
her commitment to 
the Quilters will   
always be cherished. 
May God Bless her 
and Jerry with good 
health and safe  
travel as they move 
closer to family. 
Thanks to all who 
have quilted in the 
past and all those 
who will begin   
quilting soon. 


